
Please drive safely and carefully to protect all children and pedestrians and keep 

everyone safe in your school community. 

www.casey.vic.gov.au/safe-around-schools

Dear Oatlands Primary School Families,

It has been observed children not crossing with the crossing 
supervisors and crossing at the roundabout during the peak 
busy times in the morning and afternoons.  This is dangerous 
for both drivers and pedestrians. 

School crossings are the safest place to cross the road.

  

School Crossing Supervisors are trained to control the flow of 
the traffic and cross pedestrians safely during the peak times. 

Always choose the school crossings to cross with the 
supervisor in the morning and afternoons.

Cross with the supervisors in the morning and afternoon

http://www.casey.vic.gov.au/safe-around-schools
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